
Faculty advisor Tina Ellis on summer mission in Guatemala.

Bill with Gamar from Azerbaijan at  
international student reception.

 

Luis, Luke, Frances and Melina at new student outreach.

Morning prayer on campus.

Bill with host Judy Sylvia on the set of WRXY Christian TV.

Dear Partners and Friends...   
Greetings from Edison State College & Florida Gulf Coast Univ.,
              “...Behold the Lamb of God which taketh away  
                     the sin of the world.” -John 1:29 KJV 
 
URBANA and SUMMER UPDATE: Last winter we sent 
4 seniors to Urbana 12 ( www.urbana.org ). One is now 
serving as a registered nurse in Australia, a second is serv-
ing the poor in Haiti, a third went on a summer mission trip 
to Tanzania, and the fourth is serving the underprivileged at 
the Heights Foundation locally. A sophomore served with 
missionaries in Spain last summer and our faculty advisor 
ministered to patients in Guatemala. Thank you for helping 
us to help these to proclaim Jesus to the ends of the earth!

FALL NEW STUDENT OUTREACH  began with  
Move-in Day where we met freshmen in August. We have 
continued to build missional relationships with new students 
at the registered organizations fairs and at weekly contact 
tables, prayer events and Bible studies. Our students have 
already taken opportunities to begin dialogues about Jesus 
with Wiccans, Mormans, Agnostics, Moslems, & Buddhists.

LOOKING FORWARD — International Student  
Reception: Outreach to international students continues to be 
a focus of our ministry. A Bolivian Christian student we met 
last year is now on our leadership team. One of our student 
officers has a roommate from Sweden; we gave away Bibles 
in 5 languages at the reception and have begun missional 
relationships with unsaved students from Haiti, Montenegro 
and Azerbaijan as well.

NURSES CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP  is off to a great 
start with Journal of Christian Nursing study meetings, lots 
of prayer, and a service project at the Dunbar health fair. 
( www.ncf-jcn.org ).

SONBUST 2013. ( www.sonburst.org ). Around a dozen 
students state-wide came to Christ October 4-6 in Orlando!

UPCOMING 2013 PRAYER REQUESTS: New  
emerging ministry to arts students in November  
( www.storytellerscreativearts.com ); also to Latino students 
in December ( www.lafe13.org ); and please pray for good 
end of the calendar year funding numbers.

THANK YOU so much for your vital partnership in prayer 
and financial support .

Your Campus Missionary,   Bill
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